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26th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Re: Harvest Collections 
 
We will be helping Corby Foodbank by collecting donations for the Harvest Festival.  They give out 
emergency food to people in the Corby area who are struggling financially and need help to put food on 
their tables for themselves and their families. Your donations really help and are really appreciated!  
 
 
The items they need are as follows: 
 

Tinned Meat Tinned Vegetables Tinned Tomatoes Pasta Sauce Toothpaste 

Tinned Fish Tinned Fruit Rice Pudding UHT Milk Shaving Materials 

Jam Coffee Tea Sponge Puddings Washing up Liquid 

Custard Instant Mash Juice Rice Soap Powder  

 
If you are able to donate any items, please can you bring them into school by Friday 07h October. 
 
Please hand donations in to the class teacher in bags marked with your child’s name and house team. 
 
We will then arrange for Corby Foodbank to collect donated items after our Harvest Assembly. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help, every item donated is greatly appreciated and will help a family in 
need. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C. Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 

 


